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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:50 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: HP14-001

Please post the following message from Janine Nardo in the KXL docket, HP14‐001, under Comments and Responses. I 
have emailed her requesting her mail address. However, Chris has already responded to her so let’s post her message in 
the docket and provided she replies with her mail address as requested, that information can be added later. Thank you. 

‐Patty  

From: Janine N    
Sent: Friday, November 24, 2017 6:08 PM 
To: Nelson, Chris <Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Keystone XL pipeline vote 

Hello, 
I am writing about the vote that is coming up on the Keystone XL pipeline.  The new route that has been proposed has not 
been studied and is impact on the environment and communities has not be  looked at.  It will cost the American tax 
payers millions of dollars or more to complete this study.  I am against this.  It was promised that American steel would be 
used to build the pipeline.  That will not happen.  The materials are already made and ready sitting out in the weather and 
elements for the past year and a half plus.  It was promised that it would create American jobs.  It will not. It was promised 
there would be not impact to the environment what so ever.   The current pipeline has had 3 leaks, one major one 
recently.  In order for this project to continue it will cost millions if not billions and the American tax payer gains nothing in 
return.  This project is not good for America.  The cost is great with no return.  Please vote against this project. 
Thank you,  
Janine Nardo 

 




